
 
Summer 2010 teachers wanted 

 
The Children’s School of Science is seeking talented and motivated teachers 
for its summer 2010 session for Entomology, Parasitology, Robotics & ROVs, 
and Black & White Photography.  
 
Three and six week courses meet Monday to Friday for ninety minutes. 
 
Guided by Louis Agassiz's motto, “Study Nature, not Books,” courses 
emphasize observation, inquiry and hands-on work in the field, at local 
laboratories and in the classroom. 
 
Applicants to CSS normally have a minimum of a Bachelor of Science or Arts 
in a scientific specialty; however, the school considers applicants with 
alternative qualifications.   
 
Skills necessary: teaching experience required, with children recommended; 
and a demonstrated ability in field of expertise.   
 
Information on the school and its programs can be found at: 
http://www.childrensschoolofscience.org/   
 

Please send application, cover letter and three references to:  
Karen Schwalbe 
237 Hatchville Road 
East Falmouth, MA 02536-4051 
Or e-mail: kschwalbe@whrc.org  

 
The Children's School of Science is an equal opportunity, affirmative action 
employer. 


